
Ethan Laird Hired As DMV RTC Associate Director

The DMV Regional Training Center has hired Ethan Laird as the DMV RTC Associate Director.

Laird brings immense experience and success to the DMV that will prove to be invaluable in
training future wrestling stars.

During his six years at Rider University, Laird was a four-time NCAA Qualifier (three times at
197 pounds and once at heavyweight). In the 2022-23 campaign, he finished sixth at the NCAA
Wrestling Championships at 197 bounds, becoming Rider's 19th All-American in program
history. Laird also finished his career with 100 career wins.

Hailing from McKean, PA, Laird starred at General McLane High School, finishing as the all-time
career wins leader with 138. Laird is the son of Lisa and Phil Laird and he has two older
brothers, Chris and Nate, as well as a younger brother, Chuck.

The DMV RTC is currently open for spring practice and summer camps. More information can
be found at the organization’s Linktree: https://linktr.ee/Dmvrtc.
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